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UPCOMING 
September 5th- Pot luck meal at 6:30 p.m. Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
September 9th – Ice Cream Social at The Lodge at 2:00 p.m. 
September 19th - Pot luck meal at 6:30 p.m. Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
The next Ice Cream Social at The Lodge will be held on Monday, September 9th at 2:00 
p.m.  If you can volunteer to help, please call Lion Gary at 952-270-1088. Thank you to 
Lion Gary for chairing our ongoing event and to the Lions members and non-Lion 
members who help out. 
 

MUSIC IN THE PARK 
Music in the Park was held on Friday, August 16th at 
Memorial Park in Howard Lake.  Chopper - the world’s 
nuttiest D.J.  did an excellent job, everyone had a great time. 
Thank you to everyone for helping out. Everything went 
pretty good. Special thanks also to Untied’s for donating the 
sweetcorn, to American Pressure for donating the streamer 
and excellent help, to Northfork Custom Meats for donating 
the delicious buns, and to Brose Farms for donating the 
griddles for preparing the burgers and to the Howard Lake 
Orphans for providing the adult beverages. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Serving our community for 46 years 

PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349            Website: www.hllions.org                   Email: lions@hllions.org 

 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in September: 

Jamie Gutzmann (30). 

 

DUES ARE DUE! 

Please send in your dues for 2024-2025. The club has voted to keep them the same as last year, $60.00 for individuals 
and $100.00 for family unit. Please mail them in or pay at the next meeting. Thank you. 

 

OUR LION DONATIONS 
We donated $250.00 to the Carpenter family whose house recently burned. 
 

MEAT RAFFLE 
We haven’t heard the starting date, but the meat raffle at Troubles should be starting soon. Thank you to Lion Gary for 
coordinating workers last year. Lion Gary will not be doing that again this year so we need a volunteer or two to make 
sure we always have help. Please let President Darren know if you can help out. 
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